
             

Until further notice:

All Flint Residents 
Residents should drink or 
cook with either bottled 
water or cold water that has 
been through an NSF-certified 
water filter that is rated to 
remove “total lead”. 

Pregnant women and 
children under six  
Vulnerable populations,  
especially pregnant women 
and children under six years 
old, should drink bottled 
water until they get results 
showing that lead in their 
water is below 150 parts  
per billion.

Residents are encouraged 
to have their water tested to 
be sure the levels are below 
150 parts per billion. EPA 
is also sampling drinking 
water in households with 
known lead levels of 100 
parts per billion or higher, 
in order to test the effec-
tiveness of these filters at 
removing lead at high  
concentrations.

For more information:
www.epa.gov/Flint

Important Tips
• Do not drink water directly out of the tap or a water fountain

• Do not cook with unfiltered water*

• You can wash your hands with unfiltered water

• You can bathe and shower in unfiltered water

* Pregnant women or children under six should use  
only bottled water for drinking, cooking or making formula

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention believe there is no safe level of lead exposure. 
Lead is harmful to health, especially for children. While paint, dust, and 
soil are the most common sources of lead, it can also enter drinking  
water when service pipes that contain lead corrode. In addition to the  
corrosion control strategies that are used by water utilities, important 
steps can be taken at home to reduce exposure to lead in drinking water. 

Normally, EPA recommends running your water before use, when it has 
not been used for long periods of time. However, due to Flint’s recent 
return to using water from the Great Lakes Water Authority, the 
protective coating within service lines is being built up to appropriate 
levels. EPA is currently collecting samples to determine when the water 
is safe to drink.  
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You can have your water tested.
Flint residents can call the city or the state for a FREE water test.  
City of Flint Water Plant 810-787-6537, then press 1 
Flint residents may email: flintwater@cityofflint.com


